
Carol Nylen
Portland
LD 380
I am overwhelmed with the erosion of the rights of citizens in this country.  The fact 
that we have transgendered people in our state which led to the withholding of funds 
from the federal government is outrageous.  We need to protect ALL of our citizens.  
We need to accept our citizens for who they are.  I have always felt Maine to be a 
welcoming state and have voted many times in elections for equal rights and 
non-discriminatory behavior.  Please consider the mental wellness and safety of ALL 
of our citizens when voting.


